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Tony Tan
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Academic staff at UiO

Regarding the economic impact: (1) Will fundings be provided for 250 hours of Norwegian training (UDI 
language requirement) for staff members, please. (2) Can staff members freely choose the course 
providers, please, so that a high intensity scheme (i.e., full day courses, five days a week, over a couple of 
months) becomes possible. [Motivation for (2): Oslo Summer School (OSS) is the default provider, but their 
half-day design over a whole semester proved to be too disruptive to research. Two-month high intensity 
modes are available from other providers, crowding out less research months. Fundings should therefore 
be independent of providers.]

Ikke besvart

A committee  led by Professor  Helge Jordheim  has proposed  a new language  policy for the University  of Oslo. You can read more

 

about the work leading  up to the proposal  on this page. 
The deadline  for providing  input is 11 October. All responses  will be published  on www.uio.no.
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My role

Provide your input to the new language policy for UiO

You can upload a document here
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